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Sunday School: 9:00 am (every other Sunday) 
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All our Rice Lake worship services can be heard on 

your telephone by dialing (715) 458-3604. 

 

Canton United Methodist Church 

2408 15 3/8 Ave., Rice Lake, WI 54868 

 Office: 1221 Wesley Dr., Rice Lake, WI 

             (715) 234-3919 

  Email: ricelake@wisconsinumc.org 
 

Sunday School: 9:00 am (2nd & 4th Sundays) 

Worship Service: 9:00 am  

 

Pastorï James Altman 

 Cell#- 715-864-6165 In Case of Emergency  

 

Office Manager- Stephanie Byrnes-Hampton 

Office Hours: Monday-Thursday 9:00am-4:00pm 

December Volunteers 
Ushers 

 7 The WIlle Family 

14 Neil & Sue Tollander and Cecil & Sally Deutsch 

21 Paul & Shirley Toft and Russ & Karen Rindsig 

28 Mike & Dawn OôBrien and Bill & Nancy Zabel 
 

Counters 
David Bandli and Ken George 

  

 Greeters    Liturgists  
 7    Helen Anonich 7 Cheryl Hedgecock 

14 Mary Pautsch   14 Adyara Hanaman 

21 Margaret MAust   21 Karen Rindsig 

28   Pat Asuma   28    Russell Rindsig  
 

Committee of the Month 
*Bill & Nancy Zabel  *Bonnie Starkey 

Pat Moin   Donna Cook 

Brian & Kyra Larson  Effie Arnold 

Betty Schlapper   Bev Taft 

 

Acolytes 

7 Taylor Maki   

14  Justin Morse 

21 Taryn Maki 

28   Caleb Morse 



Reverend Jim Altman                                                                                                                   December 2014 

Open Hearts, Open Minds, Open Doors 

F I R S T  U N I T E D  M E T H O D I S T  C H U R C H  O F  R I C E  L A K E   
C A N T O N  U N I T E D  M E T H O D I S T  C H U R C H  

C I R C U I T  W R I T E R  
 

 

Scriptures &       

Sermon Titles 
 

December 7th 

Isaiah 40:1-11 

II Peter3:8-15a 

ñO Day of God, Draw 

Nighò 

 

December 14th 

Psalm 126 

Luke 1:46b-55 

ñLike Those Who 

Dreamò 

Christmas Cantata 

 

December 21st  

II Samuel 7:1-11, 16 

Luke 1:26-38 

ñOur God Is an Awe-

some Godò 

 

December 28th 

Galatians 4:4-7 

Luke 2:22-33 

ñSee Godôs Salvationò 

 

 

 

 

What would be the perfect gift?  If youôre familiar with 

ñA Christmas Story,ò you know Ralphieôs dream gift 

was a Daisy Red Rider BB Rifle.  Everyone warned him that 

he would ñshoot his eye out,ò but he did not waver in his yearning.  On 

Christmas morning, amongst the presents, his dream comes true.  Dressed in only 

his pajamas, robe, and slippers, he takes his BB rifle out back into the snow, where 

he promptly shoots himself in the eye.  Luckily, heôs wearing glasses. 
 

 I remember those Christmas dream-gifts that I was sure that I wouldnôt sur-

vive without.  I would prepare a Christmas wish-list and even shop the catalogs to 

find the most economical sources.  But, like Mick Jagger, ñI (couldnôt) always get 

what I want(ed).ò  But, often enough, I did.  Funny, how the joy of those ñperfect 

giftsò rarely lasted until New Yearôs Day.  Eventually, I grew up and stopped mak-

ing lists of what I wanted and started to make lists of what I wanted to give to oth-

ers for Christmas.  But, still, it was all about finding that ñperfect gift.ò  Truly, as 

Paul says in Acts 20:35, ñIt is more blessed (and much more fun) to give than it is 

to receive.ò  There is much more joy to be had in delighting another with the 

ñperfect gift.ò  The joy tends to last longer than January 1st, but then by January 

31st, the expense of those ñperfect giftsò shows up on those credit card statements.  

And February can be a pretty bleak month for those who tried to find the ñperfect 

giftò for everyone on their gift list. 
 

 I am reminded of a story about King David in II Samuel.  Heôs settled in 

his house and God gives him rest from his enemies, so he begins to think about 

building the perfect house for God, an elaborate temple.  But, through the prophet 

Nathan, Godôs reply is, in essence, that there is no temple, no gift so perfect that it 

could exceed what God and David already had together in mutual covenant.  So, 

before you drain your bank account and amass a small fortune in debt, consider 

that there is no more perfect gift that we can give each other than to be true to the 

covenants we have with each other, the love-covenants. The best present is to be 

fully present and true in love to each other and to ourselves.  The gifts that last are 

not Daisy Red Rider BB rifles (weôll only shoot our eyes out), nor are they made 

of silver or gold or studded with diamonds.  The gifts that endure forever are made 

of faith, hope, and love and theyôre not found in Walmart, Kohlôs, Menards, or 

even Farm and Fleet (where if they donôt have it, you really didnôt need it anyway, 

but, oh, faith, hope, and love you canôt live without).  The true perfect gift is to be 

present in love to those whom we care for.  Thatôs why we might call perfect gifts 

presents.   



Canton United Methodist Church News  

Canton Church lost a loving servant as Ted Alton was laid to rest on November 

7th.   I'm told that after moving away, the telephone became his best friend and he 

called his friends and family faithfully.  Thanks for your gift of life and love, Ted!  
 

On October 11th, our UMW met in Barron with Mary Halvorson.  Mary remains a 

faithful sister in all that we do.  Thanks, Mary! 
 

Carol & Dale Crisler gifted the church with a vacuum cleaner.  Thanks! 
 

"Imagine No Malaria" Sunday will be held in the near future.  At this time, the 

Speaker is on a much needed vacation.  Imagine No Malaria has awakened the 

Church to what disciples of Jesus can do to transform the world.  Just imagine what 

we can and will do next. "One less mosquito-One life saved" was the battle -cry of 

Cole Halvorson...as the S. S. Students made mosquitoes to hopefully sell and make 

money for this project. 

  

For nearly two centuries, the people of the United Methodist Church have been engaged in partnership with 

our brothers and sisters in Africa.  In 2006, the United Nations Foundation began a new campaign to fight ma-

laria called Nothing But Nets and invited the United Methodist Church to become a founding member. Noth-

ing But Nets was an immediate success, raising more than $7 million to provide insecticide-treated bed nets to 

the people of Africa. 
 

In 2008, building on the success of Nothing But Nets and with assistance of grant funding from the United Na-

tions Foundation, a new, comprehensive program to fight malaria was created.  This program, called Imagine 

No Malaria, has sparked a life-changing ministry for thousands of people in The United Methodist 

Church.  This is Faith in Action at its finest, and the people of The United Methodist Church around the world 

have responded to the call.  
 

Bishop Jung wrote in a letter recently:  "I am very passionate about Imagine No Malaria and the commitment 

of The United Methodist Church to raise $75 Million for this effort.  It's sad to know that one person dies of 

malaria every 60 seconds from this preventable and treatable disease.  But I am proud that the people of The 

United Methodist Church have joined this historic and necessary fight against malaria. 

We have begun an exciting journey in the Wisconsin Conference this year...in the effort to raise $1 million for 

this worthy cause.  My wife Im and I have been praying about the Imagine No Malaria campaign, and we are 

excited to announce our decision to pledge $10,000 to Imagine No Malaria this year.  We hope that our gift 

inspires others to give generously, at whatever level is an extraordinary gift for you and your family." 
 

Put your faith into action!  Get involved today!  Matthew 10:8..."Heal the sick...freely you have received; 

freely give."  Be a blessing Today!  

 

Special Ornament Day will be December 14th .  Place an ornament on the tree in honor 

or memory of someone special.  Label the ornament with that special personõs name.  
 

Christmas Eve Service will be a Traditional Candle Light Service at 6:00 pm.  

December Birthdays 
1-         Cole Halvorson 

6-         Carole Crisler 

17-       Sharon Hagberg 

20-       Bill Jahnke 

23-       Mike Demers 

30-       Diane Siewert 



 1 

 

 

6:30 Handbell 

practice 

 

 

DB @ Faith 

2 

 

9:00 Pastorôs  

Meeting 

 

7:00 Choir 

3 

 

3:15 FUMY 

 

6:00 UMW 

4 

 

5 6 

7  Sunday School 

 

Charge Confer-

ence 12:00 at RLï 

Potluck 

8 

 

 

 

 

6:30 Handbell 

practice 

 

 

DB @ RL 

9 

 

9:00 Pastorôs 

Meeting 

 

 

7:00 Choir 

10 

 

 

3:15 FUMY 

 

 

 

11 12 13 

14  

 

9:00 Choir 

 

Canton Ornament 

Day 

 

RL Cantata 

 

 

15 

3:00 Missions 

 

Newsletter Dead-

line 

 

6:30 Handbell 

practice 

 

 

DB @ Stanfold 

16 

 

9:00 Pastorôs 

Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

17 

 

3:15 FUMY 

 

 

 

18 

Building in Useï 

Hilltop Teachers 

 

 

19 20 

21 Sunday School 

 

 

9:00 Choir 

22 

 

 

 

6:30 Handbell 

practice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No DB 

23 

 

9:00 Newsletter 

folders 

 

9:00 Pastorôs 

Meeting 

24 Christmas Eve 

 

Rice Lake 

4:30 Tropical 

Island Christmas 

 

8:00 Traditional 

Candle Light 

Service  

 

Canton 

6:00 Traditional 

Candle Light 

Service 

25  

 

Merry Christmas 

 

Office closed 

26 27 

28 29 

 

 

6:30 Handbell 

practice 

 

 

 

 

 

DB @ Canton 

30 

Please have your 

2014 Offerings 

and any Bills for 

Reimbursement 

to the office by 

noon.   Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

31 Jan. 1 

 

Happy New Year 

 

Office closed 

2 3 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

December 2014 



December Birthdays 
 

1- Alexis Scalzo 

2- Linda Dufner 

2- Bernie Kahl 

3- Anna Taylor 

4- Taryn Maki 

5- Mary Jane Melbye 

6- Brian Larson 

8- Janet Kohel 

9- Helen Bennett 

9- Janelle Johnson 

10- Lori Rae 

11- Kathy Kurkiewicz 

13- Wayne Henderson 

13- Charlie Strong 

15- Rebecca Kurkiewicz 

16- Mike Madison 

18- Jill Dietz 

18- Adrianna Hanaman 

20- David Bandli 

22- Taylor Maki 

23- Bill Bandli 

23- Roger Sykes 

23- Mark Toft 

24- Erin Michels 

26- Tawny Chandler 

27- Erika Spear 

29- Arlene Hougas 

30- Taylor Chandler 

31- Russell Johnson 

31- Kari Thome 

 

December Anniversaries 
 

2- Bill & Cheryl Aune  

3-       George & Ginny Swanson 

5- Paul & Shirley Toft 

12- Deb & Jeff Wille 

23- Ron & Jeanne Parker 

 

**if your birthday or anniversary is not 

listed then please call the office to up-

date your info.  ~Steph      

UMW Meeting 

 December 3 at 6:00   
The December meeting will be the Pot 

Luck and a special offering will be taken 

to support Paul Websterôs projects at Mujilla Falls. 

United Methodist Women 
  

 The biggest thank you ever to all the men, youth, and United 

Methodist Women of the First United Methodist Church.  You all 

worked so hard for the bazaar to be the great success that it was.  People 

were greeted by a warm welcome by the smiles of the doormen known as 

Bill Zabel and Don Cherry as they entered a fall wonderland.  People 

cheerfully stood in line visiting with friends and neighbors with the 

aroma of fresh baked goods, lefse, and fruit cakes.  Then on to 

Grandmaôs attic for greetings and smiles of all the workers and onto the 

myriad of hand crafted items. 

 To walk through the church and see the magical transformation of 

our church to this fall fantasy-land was truly breath taking.  Comments I 

overheard were how beautiful our church was and how many people it 

takes to make the bazaar a success.  

 The plants were really beautiful and there were so many.  Thank 

you all for bringing them to the bazaar. 

 The deli was filled to over flowing with garden produce, canned 

goods and soups, candies and wonderful cookies for the cookie walk. 

 People cheerfully stood in line sipping on punch and waiting to 

enter the enchanted tea room. 

 I thank you all in the church for the time you took to decorate, set

-up, publicize, work at and clean up after the bazaar.  For the decorations 

of gourds, cornstalks, and the many hours and that that you all poured 

into to provide all the items we were able to offer for sale to the people of 

our community. 

 Thank you all again for making this yearôs bazaar a spectacular 

event and giving our UMW the ability to help women and children in our 

area and around the world.   

 I hope everyone is as proud of our church and the people as I am.  

You all worked so hard and so wonderfully together. 

 Thank you allï Mary Lynn Cherry 

True Holiness 
 

 The life of true holiness is rooted in the soil of awed 

adoration. It does not grow elsewhere.... No blend of zeal, 

passion, self-denial, discipline, orthodoxy and effort adds up 

to holiness where praise is lacking. 

   ðJ.I. Packer, Rediscovering Holiness 
 



Holiday greetings from your Missions Committee.  We would 

like to thank each and every one of you for your continued 

support for our projects.  Your generosity has had a positive 

impact on countless people in our local community.  Speaking 

of projects, our mitten tree and our Christmas gifts for Heri-

tage Manor are soon upon us.  The mitten tree will be put up 

the first week of December awaiting your gifts of mittens, 

gloves, hats and scarves.  A table for the Heritage Manor 

Chirstmas items will also be set-up to receive wrapped and 

labeled gifts.  Hair care is still $12.00 and there will be a bas-

ket for those donations.  We would like to give a special thank 

you to the members of Rebecca Circle.  They have already 

purchased six cardigan sweaters for our Heritage Manor 

Christmas project.  

   

Thank you again. 

Your Missions Committee 

Missions Committee  

The Mitten Tree 

The Mitten Tree is a Missions project that 

provides hats and mittens for children in 

need.  Starting the first week end in Decem-

ber the mitten tree will be in the narthex.  

Join us this holiday season to help those in 

need. Your contribution is easy. As a thank 

you, when you see our mitten tree, replace a 

candy cane with a pair of mittens or gloves, 

a hat or a scarf. 

Thank you for all of your support again this 

year for the Blanket Project.  This is just 

one of the projects our Missions Committee 

supports each year and it represents the 

support our church gives to people around 

the world as well as the US.  Our blanket in 

the sanctuary has taken on the look of a 

patchwork quilt this year with all the white, 

orange, and yellow cardsï adds a bit to our 

decor for this autumn season!  As of this 

date $760 has been generously given. 

The Coat Tree 

The winter is full upon us. Kathy Wagenbach has let us know 

ǘƘŀǘ .ŜƴƧŀƳƛƴΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ƛǎ ǎŜŜƪƛƴƎ Řƻƴŀǘƛƻƴǎ ƻŦ ǿƛƴǘŜǊ ƻǳǘŜǊπ

ǿŜŀǊΣ ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ŦƻǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΦ ¢ƘŜȅΩǊŜ ŀƭǎƻ ƎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎ ŀŘǳƭǘ 

sizes, too. This might include boots, coats, or snow pants.  

¢ƘŜ aƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ /ƻƳƳƛǘǘŜŜ Ƙŀǎ ŘŜŎƛŘŜŘ ǘƻ Ǉǳǘ ǳǇ ŀ ά/ƻŀǘ ¢ǊŜŜέ 

ŦƻǊ .ŜƴƧŀƳƛƴΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ƴŜȄǘ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ aƻƻǎŜ aƛǘǘŜƴ ¢ǊŜŜΦ  LŦ 

ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ŎƭŜŀƴƛƴƎ ƻǳǘ ŎƭƻǎŜǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƎŜƴǘƭȅ ǳǎŜŘ ŜȄǘǊŀ Ŏƻŀǘ 

or two, or have grandchildren growing like weeds you might 

ƘŀǾŜ ǎƻƳŜ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ƛƴ ŘŜŎŜƴǘ ǎƘŀǇŜ ǘƻ ŘƻƴŀǘŜΦ {ƻΣ ƛǘΩǎ Ƙŀǘǎ ŀƴŘ 

mittens for the Moose Mitten Tree.  Coats, boots, or snow 

Ǉŀƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ .ŜƴƧŀƳƛƴΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ /ƻŀǘ ¢ǊŜŜΦ 



Wisconsin United Methodist Foundation 

750 Windsor Street Ste. 305 

Sun Prairie, WI 53590 

1-888-903-9863 or wumf@wumf.org 

A Stewardship Message for Your Church 

December 2014 

 

#308 Give to Grow Spiritually ï "For a child has been 

born -- for us!... and there'll be no limits to the wholeness 

he brings." (Isaiah 9:6-7, The Message.)  

 

Jesus is counting on us ï all of us ï to care for all the 

children of the world this Christmas season. How do we 

as United Methodists do that best? A) By making a com-

mitment of at least $10 to save a life through Imagine No 

Malaria? B) By providing items for the food pantry? C) 

By giving our apportionments in full this year? In my 

book, the answer is actually D) all of the above! These 

are all great ways to live our faith this holiday season!  

 

When we place our holiday gifts in the churchôs offering 

plates, 84 cents of every dollar, on average, will remain in 

our local church to provide for utilities, building mainte-

nance, pastoral and staff salaries, childrenôs and youth 

ministries, etc.  

 

Another 13 cents out of every dollar we give will provide 

signs of hope to children, youth and adults who partici-

pate in the ministries here in Wisconsin. Northcott 

Neighborhood House, United Methodist Childrenôs Ser-

vices, our United Methodist camps, Youth CONVOs, and 

campus ministries on ten different campuses to name a 

few. This small amount of our shared connectional giving 

also helps support all of our retired clergy here in Wis-

consin.  

 

About 2 percent or just 2 cents helps us engage with the 

poor and bring healing and hope to a hurting world. 

These general church apportionments help us reach over 

3 million church school children in conferences outside 

the United States. The final penny or 1 cent goes to other 

designated mission funds.  

 

As United Methodists we are connected. We see that con-

nection when we know OUR CHURCH responds to dis-

astrous events like the Ebola epidemic in Africa. As 

United Methodists, letôs celebrate the many ways hope is 

shared through our connectional giving this holiday sea-

son.  

-Rev. Jean Ehnert Nicholas 

 Helps for the Stewardship Chair  
How to Keep Christmas Well  

 

In ñA Christmas Carolò, Dickens wants each of us 

to discover what old Scrooge had to learn the hard 

way: The only way to hold on to something is to 

give it away. This is the paradox of giving: The 

one who gives (from substance and without count-

ing the cost) is the one who is most grateful. Be-

sides being a donor, the generous person is also a 

beneficiary. Thatôs why Scrooge says, ñI thank 

you fifty times,ò and also why he asks the gentle-

man, quite sincerely, to do him a favor by accept-

ing the gift.  

 

Ever afterward, Mr. Dickens says, it was said of 

Scrooge ñthat he knew how to keep Christmas 

well.ò Like any good steward, Scrooge kept it 

well by giving it away. And so, as Mr. Dickens 

observes at the conclusion of his story, ñMay that 

be truly said of uséevery one!ò  

 

Consider making a gift that keeps on giving:  

Donate in honor of someone to Imagine No Ma-

laria https://civi.umcom.org/civicrm/contribute/

transact?id=7  

 

Å Buy Fair Trade or purchase locally  

www.fairtradeusa.org  

 

¶ Reduce gas in shipping; support the local 

economy  

 

Å Honor a loved one through a gift to Heifer Inter-

national www.heifer.org or give to a United Meth-

odist Ministry in a part of the world youôre pas-

sionate about through The Advance at 

www.umcmission.org/Give-to-Mission/The-

Advance  

 

Check out these sites for making gifts:  

Å www.freepatterns.com for free craft patterns  

Å www.buynothingchristmas.org for coupons that 

give of yourself for future services like child care, 

desserts, or back massages! 

mailto:wumf@wumf.org


 

 

 

 

 

Bruce & Lola Larson 

N12095 Bald Eagle Dr. 

Minong, WI 54859 

Some Important Dates in December 
 

Our annual Charge Conference is set for December 

7th at 12 Noon at Rice Lake UMC.  Weôll be having 

a pot-luck luncheon so please bring a dish to pass. 

 

Rice Lakeôs Cantata is December 14th during the 

10:30 Service. 

 

Cantonôs Ornament Sunday is December 14th dur-

ing the 9:00 service.  Please bring an ornament in 

memory of honor of someone to hang on the tree. 

 

Christmas Eve services will be held at 1st UMC at 

4:30 PM and 8 PM, at Canton UMC at 6 PM.  The 

two later services will be traditional Candlelight Ser-

vices.  The 8 PM service in Rice Lake will also in-

clude Communion.  The 4:30 PM service will have 

an alternative "Tropical Island Christmas" theme 

and feature some traditional island music and car-

ols.  Hawaiian-style clothing is welcomed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to: 
 

Dawn OôBrien and Family for the passing              

her father Ted Alton. 
 

Dwane Kamholz and Family for the passing              

of his sister. 

Congratulations! 

Elizabeth and Andy Frye are now the proud parents 

of a beautiful baby girl, Adalynn Elizabeth!  She is 

20 inches long and weighs 8 pounds 4 ounces.  She 

was born November 19th.  Everyone is doing great.   

 

Pretty excited grandparents, 

Nana Heather and Papa Mike 

Madison, and great-

grandparents Warren Milliman 

and Wilma Madison. 

Please have your 2014 Offerings and any 

Bills for Reimbursement to the office by 

noon on December 30.   Thank you. 

With Humble Hearts 
 

Bethlehemôs Church of the Nativity, which marks 

the likely spot of Jesusô birth, has a four-foot-high 

entrance. Throughout the centuries, the height of the 

entrance has been lowered twice: once to prevent 

looting and once to keep out camel- and horse-

riders.  

 Because visitors must bow as they enter, this 

has become known as the Door of Humility. Itôs a 

reminder of the reverent, submissive posture our 

hearts should take as we approach our newborn Lord 

and Savior. Itôs also a reminder that Jesus is the nar-

row door (Luke 13:24) ð the only path to eternal 

life. 

 As you worship this Christmas season, 

whether or not youôre physically able to kneel, enter 

Jesusô presence with a humble and thankful heart. 

He alone deserves our reverence because he alone is 

able to save. 



Choir  
The cantata date is very near and I 

would appreciate your attendance at 

rehearsal as much as possible.  We 

will have choir rehearsal on the fol-

lowing dates: 

 

 Tuesday, Dec. 2 7:00 pm 

 Sunday, Dec. 7 9:00 am 

 Tuesday, Dec. 9 7:00 pm 

 Sunday, Dec. 14 9:00 am 

 Sunday, Dec. 21 9:15 am 

 

Please note the changes in Sunday rehearsals.  

Thank you so much for all your dedication and 

hard work.          Nancy Kahl. 

A Hymn for Hans ð and For Us All 
 

Martin Luther wrote the hymn ñFrom Heaven 

Aboveò for his 5-year-old son, Hans, to be sung 

each year at their family Christmas celebration. A 

man dressed as an angel would enter, singing the 

first (at least seven!) verses.  

 

A lesser known and tender verse is this one: 

 

 These are the tokens ye shall mark, 

 The swaddling clothes and manger dark; 

 There shall ye find the young Child laid, 

 By Whom the heavens and earth were 

 made. 

 

The children would then sing: ñWelcome to earth, 

Thou noble Guest! ...ò and after still more stanzas, 

one imagines everyone joining in final praise: 

 

 Glory to God in highest heaven, 

 Who unto [us] His Son hath given; 

 While angels sing with tender mirth, 

 A glad new year to all the earth. 

Time to Order Your Poinsettias  
 

Itôs that time of the year again when we would like to 

decorate our sanctuary with poinsettias for Christmas 

Worship. 

 

Below you will find a form which gives you an oppor-

tunity to order a plant and to dedicate it in memory or 

in honor of a friend or loved one. 

 

Once you have filled out your form, return it by plac-

ing it in the offering plate or you may return it to the 

church office by noon on Wednesday, Dec. 10.  If 

your form is  received after the deadline, it will be re-

turned to you and you will need to purchase your own.  

Please pay when ordering.  Make checks payable to 

the church. 

 

The cost for a poinsettia is $7.00.  

 

If you would like to bring in a poinsettia to share, we 

would appreciate knowing in whose honor or memory 

it's for. 

 

Poinsettias may be brought to the church anytime by 

Thursday, December 18th.  

 

Poinsettias must be picked up following the 10:30 

am service on Sunday, Dec. 28th.  Thank you. 

 

 

 I would like to donate a poinsettia for 

Christmas Worship Services. 

   

In Memory of: 

 

____________________________________________ 

     

In Honor of: 

 

____________________________________________ 

   

        I will bring a poinsettia. 

 

        I will donate the cost of a poinsettia ($7.00). 

 

Given by: 

 

___________________________________________                         
           Your Name(s) 

 

Envelope # ___________ 



The 12 Days of the Prayer Shawl Ministry's Christmas 
 

 On the first day of Christmas my PSM gave to me one community project times 3 

 On the second day of Christmas my PSM gave to me two knit toy bears 

 On the third day of Christmas my PSM gave to me three pairs of socks 

 On the fourth day of Christmas my PSM gave to me four baby caps 

 On the fifth day of Christmas my PSM gave to me five crocheted rings 

 On the sixth day of Christmas my PSM gave to me six needles clacking 

 On the seventh day of Christmas my PSM gave to me seven coupons clipping 

 On the eighth day of Christmas my PSM gave to me eight balls a winding 

 On the ninth day of Christmas my PSM gave to me nine ladies laughing 

 On the tenth day of Christmas my PSM gave to me ten patterns flying 

 On the eleventh day of Christmas my PSM gave to me eleven rows a 'ripping 

 On the twelfth day of Christmas my PSM gave to me twelve projects finished 
 

 Written by: Pat Jones - Prayer Shawl Ministry at Unity Church Centre Girard, OH 
 

Merry Christmas from First United Methodist Churchôs Prayer Shawl Ministry 

Gil Bennett 

1503 High St. 

 

Melody Falkner 

5729 166th St. 

Chippewa Falls, WI 54729 

 

Elaine Halvorson  

19 W. Newton, #311 

 

Mary Halvorson 

508 E. Monroe Ave., #4 

Barron, WI 54812 

 

Selma Jacobsen 

633 Cameron Rd., #108 

 

Helen Johnson 

415 E. South St., #1 

 

Ruth Landis 

1407 N. Elevation St. 

Hancock, MI 49930 

 

 

Wilma Madison 

19 W. Newton, #113 

 

Warren Milliman 

633 Cameron Rd., #112 

 

Marv Nielsen 

1409 Augusta St. 

 

Shirley Olson 

1922 18th St. 

 

Faye Paul 

23 E. Eau Claire #322 

 

Lesla Reali 

23 E. South St. 

 

Laura Rettenmund 

2227 Lakeshore Dr. 

 

Voyian Richards 

1016 Lakeshore Dr.  #237 

 

Barb Schullo 

1120 Duke St. 

 

Sylvia Wildes 

633 S. Cameron Rd., #24 

 

Roberta Wright 

N2629 Bell Tower Lane  

Hortonville, WI 54944 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All addresses are Rice Lake, WI 54868 

unless otherwise noted. 


